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WAIKATO OUTDOOR SOCIETY 

NOVEMBER 2023 NEWSLETTER 
Waikato Outdoor Society: Woodside Naturist Park  

50A Trentham Road, Tamahere, Hamilton RD4 3284 

THE NAKED NEWS 

Upcoming Events 
2023 

 

 

 

 Nov 17th 
Committee 
meeting 

 

 Nov 18th Quiz 
night?? Be there 
or be square. 
 

 Dec 25th Waifs 
and strays Xmas 
dinner 
 

 Dec31st  ABC New 
Year Party. See 
flier later in this 
edition. 
 

 Feb 2nd – 6th Mini 
Rally 

  

From the editor: So here we are again, October has passed and 

for some reason it seems to have been a busy month. 
Electioneering seemed to take up at least half of it and we are still 
waiting for a definitive result.  It amazes me that the so called 
“experts” all have their expert opinions as to why or why not the 
election is going/or has gone a certain way.  Who is right and who is 
wrong? Who knows? But what we do know, is that time is the best 
expert who will identify the course our country will take in the 
next three years. And then there is of course the Rugby world cup. 
What an interesting time that was, the highs and lows, again the 
“experts” gave us their expert opinions as to who or who was not  
going to win and in the end, time was again the expert that 
identified a winner.  Now whether we agree or disagree with the 
decisions or the opinions, time no doubt will again identify the 
course the game of rugby will take in the course of the next few 
years. 
But for now, let’s forget all that, let’s enjoy the camaraderie of 
WOS, visit our happy place where we can relax, enjoy good 
friendships, great facilities.  Summer was here for a few days in 
October and our happy band of workers busied themselves over 
Labour weekend to ensure our summer will be enjoyed by all who 
visit WOS. With the upcoming events in the next few months, (see 
over)I know there will be lots who can’t wait to spend some time at 
WOS to catch up on old friends, make a few new ones, and perhaps 
welcome a few new members, who will familiarise themselves with 
the virtues of WOS and the lifestyle we work so hard to protect. 
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October 2023 Committee Titbits. 

 

 The WOS Constitution [in accordance to the new requirements under the 

Incorporated Societies Act 2022] is available for perusal [and 

constructive comments] in the clubrooms. 

Legal consultation and input have occurred on this WOS document. 

         The document will go to all members prior to ratification at the 2024 

 AGM.  

 Replacement hot-tub cover in place. 

 NZNF AGM @ WOS on Sat 9th Dec. 

 3 member applications pending, and 1 resignation. 

 Sadly, Grace has passed away.  

 Upcoming social events;  

          Nov – Gary’s ‘to be announced’ fun event. 

          Dec – Waifs & strays Xmas dinner 

          New Year ‘do’ – Brenda & Mike organising an ABC evening 

 

 Next committee meeting – Fri 17 Nov @ 7:15. 

 

Have you noticed… 

1. The new fridge and lights in the kitchen and extractor fan in the 

shower room. 

          Thanks John B, Kev & Peggy for the purchasing and installation.  

2. The larger hot-tub temperature display.    Thanks Mark.                    

 

 

Waitangi Mini-rally. 35 applications so far, [limited to 80]. 

Donation box for raffles and prize donations in the club rooms. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Significant expenses 

New kitchen fridge                  1342.30 

Sunshade blind for club rooms   126.00 

Step ladder for clubrooms         174.74 

Power / Gas                                971.38 
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Waikato Outdoor Mini Rally Booking form 2024 

February 2nd to 6th 2024 

Fees include:  Friday  evening Sausage & Bread.  

                         Dinner on Sat. 

                         Sat, Sun & Mon morning teas. 

                         And cooked breakfast on Tuesday  

Booking: Number of Adults Number of 

Children  

Total $  

The Mini Rally  

(Adults (18+) $55 each plus camp fees 

$50.00 plus camping if paid by 31/12/23  

Children  aged 5 – 17 = $1 per year of age.  

Under 5 years free. 

   

Camping Fees 

Adults (18+) $15.00per night - Children Free 

WOS members $6pn 

 

 

  

TOTAL    

Camper/Caravan/tent (circle )     Size……………………………. 

Bank account for deposit:   ANZ   06-0583-0201647-01 

If for any reason WOS needs to cancel all monies will be refunded. 

Registration  

Adults 18 and over Under 18s 

Surname   First name Name    Age 

  

  

  

  

  

  

Address 

Club 

Home Phone Mobile 

Email 

Arrival date Departure date 

 

 

 

Waikato Outdoor Society 

PO Box 619 

Waikato Mail Centre 

Hamilton 3240 

Bookings phone: 027 631 6883 

Email:   wosoutdoor@gmail.com 
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It is with great sadness that we advise the 

passing of one of our members, Grace. 

Grace and Michael have been WOS members for 

several years and she will be missed by our WOS 

community.  Our thoughts go out to their families 

at this sad time. 

Her memorial service was held on Tuesday 24th 

October and was attended by several WOS 

members.  
 

 

                                                          

BOOKINGS:- 
Our facilities offer tent sites, power sites, wood fired hot tub and clubrooms with all facilities, solar heated 

pool, cabin and BBQ.  No pets allowed.  

To make bookings, please phone Peggy on 0276316883 or email Waikato.outdoor@gonatural.co.nz 

Members, as well as all visitors to WOS grounds are required to fill out and sign the visitor’s book situated in the 

clubrooms beside the registration desk. 

First Aid: FYI – We have a defibrillator on the wall and first aid kit on top of the fridge on the left as you 

walk into the clubrooms from the deck.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 Recycling  -  

U bring it 

U take it away 

 

 Please: Always remember to wipe 

down the hand basin and 

surrounding area when you use the 

bathroom. 

                          HOT TUB 

You are welcome to use the hot tub but please: 

1. Keep the tub firebox door and enclosure gate 

closed at all times. 

2. Read the instructions on the wall adjacent to the 

hot tub regarding when to turn on the switches in 

the pump box. 

3. Text the word “pic” to 021 265 0324 to find out 

the temperature of the Hot tub. 
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Waikato Outdoor Society: Woodside Naturist Park, 50A Trentham Road, Tamahere, RD4 3284 

P O Box 619, Waikato Mail Centre 

Phone 027 631 6883 Hamilton 

Facebook: Waikato Outdoor Society 

President:                                       President: Kevin, 0274 979 550 (president3.wos@gmail.com) 

Vice President:                               Michelle, (vicepresident.wos@gmail.com) 

Treasurer:                                      Peggy (treasurer.wos@gmail.com), 

Secretary:                                      Gail (wosoutdoor@gmail.com) 

Committee:                                     David, Susanne, Diane, Greg, Brian 

Custodians:                   Bruce, Frank and Susanne. 

Editors:                                          Peter and Diane (wos.editors@gmail.com) 

 Please direct any committee correspondence to either one or more of the email addresses above. 

If you wish to contribute to the Gonatural Nudesletter, please email John at editor@gonatural.co.nz  

 

 

 

Check out our website at WWW.waikato.gonatural.co.nz 

Email: Waikato.outdoor@gonatural.co.nz 

We’re on the web: https://waikato.gonatural.co.nz/ 
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